
COS COB 
CONNECTICUT 

February 8, 1969 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Thank you for your letter. I am sorry 
not to have answered sooner but I have been 
busy promoting ratification of the Nuclear Non-
proliferation Treaty. 

It is good that the trial of Clay Shaw is 
proceeding. Naturally, it is vital that every 
assistance be given the Garrison office. The 
public is entitled to have the opportunity 
to judge all the evidence. 

As you must know, Bud Fensterwald has 
brought suit to obtain the autopsy material 
from the Archives for the use of Mr. Garrison. 
It is to be hoped he is successful. 

I was interested in your report that anti-
Semites, possibly Birchites, were involved in 
the"Kennedy conspiracy". The Institute for 
American Democracy, 1330 Massachusetts Ave., 
N.W., Washington D.C. is devoted to exposing 
the activities of the radical right. I suggest 
you send them samples of your material. 

If I can be of help in making this material 
available for use at the trial, please let 
me know and send me examples of the evidence. 

Sincerely yours, 


